
District Self-Evaluation of the Status of Pupil Nondiscrimination and Equality
Every five years, public school districts are required to undergo a self-evaluation of pupil

nondiscrimination and equality of educational opportunities. Horicon is required to complete this

self-evaluation by May 24, 2024. One of the stipulations of this process is to provide an opportunity for

participation by pupils, teachers, administrators, parents and residents of the school district. A team will

be assembled and will be meeting periodically from January through March 2024 to complete this

evaluation. All meetings will be taking place between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Anyone with

interest in being a member of this team, should contact District Administrator Rich Appel at (920)

485-2898 Option 5 no later than December 29, 2023.


